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Halloween party and fancy dress fun
On Tuesday 31 October our residents here at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed continuing the Halloween party

with a fun-filled day.

Team members enjoyed getting involved in the Halloween festivities too, as everyone looked amazing and put in lots of effort with

their Halloween costumes. Our residents enjoyed seeing all the costumes and being involved by having their face painted and

wearing witches hats.

The day was filled with lots of laughs and giggles. The 'best dressed' on the day was put to a vote by our team members and the

winner was Donna! Well done Donna and all our team members at Woodstock, your costumes were brilliant and we loved how

creative everyone was!

Our residents had a Halloween-themed lunch too with 'grave diggers dirt cake' which tasted gorgeous! We welcomed amazing singer

Anna in the afternoon to sing and dance along to Halloween songs and we had lots of fun.

What an entertaining Halloween we have had at Woodstock! Happy Halloween everyone!
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